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586-439-7328


Dear Band Students and Parents,

	The Fraser High Marching Band will be participating in the TROY ATHENS SCHOLASTIC MARCHING INVITATIONAL.  The band will perform on Saturday, September 25, 2021, at the Troy Athens High School Stadium.
 
****The first event begins at 6:00 p.m.****
Eight district school buses and an equipment trailer will depart Fraser High School at 4:00 p.m. and arrive at Troy Athens High School at 4:30 p.m.  The band will line up to perform at 6:20 p.m. with the performance at 6:30 p.m.  Please see the schedule on the band website for the other groups that will be performing.  The awards ceremony is at 8:15 p.m., and we should arrive back at Fraser H.S. around 9:00 p.m.   Permission slips have been sent home with your student and are available on the band website.  Please sign and return permission slip no later than Friday, Sept. 24.  NO PERMISSION SLIP, NO PERFORM.

	All students need to be in full uniform for this performance and are expected to ride together on the district school buses to and from the performance site.

	Spectators can purchase tickets in advance for $6, or at the door for $8.  Please visit the following link to purchase tickets in advance: 
https://troyathensinvitational.ludus.com/splash.php
There will also be a full concessions menu available at the sight.  All proceeds from ticket and concessions sales go to support the sponsorship of the event.

	Please come out and cheer the band at this performance!  The enthusiasm and spirit of the band is extremely high, and we are working very hard to prepare for this event.  So, WE REALLY NEED YOUR SUPPORT!!!  The evening of music and marching will be very enjoyable.      

	Thank you for your support.  We look forward to seeing you in the stands on Saturday, September 25, at 6:00 p.m.!!!

Musically,

Jim Rodgers			April Fiedler			Sheldon Santamaria

Shannon West
